
 International Society of Plecopterologists Policy and Funds 

 As of 2021 the International Society of Plecopterologists (ISP) requires no dues for membership, 
 nor for receiving  Perla  .  Perla  is now completely electronic  and members may download the 
 current and all past volumes from Plecoptera Species File (http://plecoptera.speciesfile.org/). We 
 no longer send out printed copies unless they are specifically requested of the Managing Editor. 
 Send requests to  dewalt@illinois.edu  . 

 The Managing Editor maintains an extensive list of current Plecoptera workers and students and 
 new names are added as papers cross my desk for addition to Plecoptera Species File. 

 As Managing Editor of  Perla  , I can accept donations  to support the organization. You may 
 donate by using the following link:  https://inhs.web.illinois.edu/about/give/  or by sending a 
 check to  University of Illinois Foundation, P.O. Box  734500, Chicago, IL 60673-4500. In your 
 communication please write in the memo field “Illinois Natural History Survey: 
 Plecopterologists Society: DeWalt”. These funds will be used to  purchase supplies, pay for 
 student travel scholarships, plaques for Lifetime Achievement recipients. 

 Currently, the Society has modest funds amounting to $14,478. Expenses the past year have been 
 non-existent. 
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